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The City of Fort Worth’s Village Creek Water Reclamation Facility was interested in reducing the hauling cost of the sludge 
generated by their belt filter press dewatering facility. The City established a public-private partnership with Synagro to 
provide a long term solution to their biosolids needs. After evaluating multiple proposals, the City  selected the team of 
Synagro, Andritz Separation, Archer Western Construction and Freese and Nichols to provide a complete sludge treatment 
facility. Andritz supplied drum thickeners, dewatering centrifuges and a DDS 140 drum dryer, the largest single line dryer in 
the world. The new facility, which started up in July of 2022, is expected to save the City approximately $200,000 per month on 
O&M costs compared to the previous belt filter press operation while reducing product volume by 70%. The Village Creek dryer 
facility is the third Andritz installation in the state of Texas. Please contact us if you’d like to learn more about the benefits of 
sludge drying.

A NEW DRYER FACILITY FOR FORT WORTH

We are pleased to announce that Hartwell is the new representative for 
Electrichlor in Texas and Oklahoma. Electrichlor is a leading manufacturer of 
high efficiency onsite sodium hypochlorite generation systems. Their unique 
electrolytic cell design allows for increased production capacity along with 
extended anode life and minimal maintenance requirements. Electrichlor 
offers a wide range of standard system designs as well as custom designs 
to address your specific requirements. Feel free to visit their website at        
www.electrichlor.com or contact us for more information.

INTRODUCING A NEW LINE
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If you are currently receiving this by mail, we are 
moving to a digital newsletter. 

Email rslavik@hartwellenv.com to subscribe.

www.hartwellenv.com

IN NEED OF AFTER-MARKET PARTS, SERVICE, OR REPAIR?
CONTACT YOUR LOCAL HARTWELL OFFICE! 

After over 23 years with Hartwell, Jim Beer, Partner and Vice President in our Tulsa 
office, retired at the end of October. Jim played a critical role in the growth of 
Hartwell’s north Texas office before moving to Tulsa in 2005 to establish our office 
there. His sales acumen and project management skills were pivotal in establishing 
and growing Hartwell’s business base in Oklahoma. Jim now plans to spend more time 
with his family and work on his golf handicap. Please join us in wishing Jim a long and 
enjoyable retirement.

FOND FARWELL

WE ARE GOING DIGITAL!  
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	 At this time of year, we again extend our thanks and best wishes to all of our customers. You 
have helped us achieve another successful year and we deeply appreciate your patronage throughout 
the years. May you and your family enjoy this special season and have a very prosperous 2023!

SEASONS 
GREETINGS

NEW SOUTH TEXAS PROJECT

Port Arthur Main WWTP  

Engineer:  

Contractor: 

Equipment: 

Freese and Nichols (Pearland)

Allco Construction (Beaumont)

AquaStorm® Filters by Aqua-Aerobic Systems

FRP Weirs & Baffles by Fiberglass Fabricators

Shaftless Screw Conveyors by JDV Equipment

Clarifiers & Trickling Filters by Walker Process  

Coarse Bubble Aeration by Xylem/Sanitaire 
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